
 

 

 

 

 

Dear upcoming 4
th

 & 5
th

 Grade Parents & Students, 

 This is an exciting time for us all; summer has begun! Before you know it, time will have flown by and it will be 

time to get ready for another school year. When we were younger, one for our favorite things to do was school shopping 

with our parents. We thought that we would try to give you a head start by letting you know what will be needed for your 

child in our classrooms. 

Needed Student Supplies: 

� 1 ½ “ Avery Heavy Duty Binders 

� 6 folders with 3 hole punch to go inside of binder 

� 3 one subject spiral notebooks (4
th

 only) 

� 1 five subject spiral notebook (5
th

 only) 

� 1 package of disposable mechanical pencils 

� 1 package 12 or 24 count Twistable Crayola Colored pencils 

� Marks-A-Lot Dry Erase Markers (thin tip) 

� Erasers (separate from pencil) 

� Pencil box (8 ½ “ x 5 ½ “) 

� Hi-Liter Highlighters  

� Scissors 

� Avery Glue Stick 

� 1 old sock 

Supply don’ts: 

� Do not buy folders without holes or pockets 

� Do not buy pens of any kind 

� Do not buy mechanical pencils that require you to buy lead - it is a distraction for the student 

� If buying packs of multiple pieces (highlighters, expo markers, pencils, etc.) please do not send the whole pack to 

school. Send one or two pieces at a time. 

Now that modernization has taken place, classroom care and cleanliness is of high priority. As a start, the 4
th

/5
th

 grade 

teachers are asking students to refrain from bringing in personal sharpeners or pencils that need to be sharpened. 

 

 

Teachers will collect: 

� Package of lined paper 

� Package of graph paper 

� Ream of white printer paper 

� Box of Kleenex Tissues 

� Box of baby wipes 


